
 
 

Call for contributions! 
 

Get ready for KTH’s 6th Scholarship of Teaching and Learning conference: 

KTH SoTL 2025 – Taking Learning Seriously 

 

We welcome submissions for our biannual internal conference. This time the focus is on exploring 
how we teach and assess with a focus on learning. 

 

Read more about The Scholarship of Teaching and Learning 2025 conference here 

 

Ideas for contributions 
How do we learn, and how do we teach? How can we ensure that student learning is deep and 
meaningful? What educational challenges, opportunities, and solutions have you found? Can your 
ideas and experiences help us improve teaching? We want to hear about your insights and ideas, 
your projects related to teaching and learning, and your innovative educational ideas, either already 
implemented or planned! 

Here are some examples of what your contribution might focus on: 

• Technology-enhanced learning. 
• Student engagement strategies. 
• Interdisciplinary teaching. 
• Internationalisation and global perspectives. 
• Inclusivity and accessibility in education. 
• Disseminating SoTL: From classroom to publication 

 

 

Submission period: 17 February - 17 March 

Read more details about SoTL, find guidelines and instructions and register your contribution here 

 
 

https://intra.kth.se/utbildning/utveckling-och-hogskolepedagogik/kth-sotl
https://canvas.kth.se/courses/56909


 
 

With your help, we hope to bring together teachers, researchers, students and colleagues from KTH 
for a day of learning, networking and exploring challenges and solutions together with KTH-
Storträffen Meetup on 20 May. 

The conference languages are both English and Swedish, so abstracts can be submitted in either of 
these languages. 

For any questions, please email the conference team: kth-sotl@kth.se 

mailto:kth-sotl@kth.se

